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June 2022

Dear NT alumni and former staff,

We hope you enjoy your copy of Foundation News. Published once a year and mailed to alumni who specifically request a 
paper copy, it is also emailed to our subscriber list and distributed to that year’s graduating class at their graduation ceremony, 
which this year is being held in person for the first time since 2019. We wish our 2022 grads much success as they embark on 
their next adventures.

Keep in touch
Visit www.ntcifoundation.ca to update your contact information, or drop us a line at the above address. We’ve also included 
a list of Class Year Reps; please consider becoming one if your year does not have a rep! You can also follow us under North 
Toronto Collegiate Institute Alumni on Facebook and LinkedIn.

Annual fundraising
Thank you for your donations, without which we could not support NT students to the extent that we do. We rely on your 
annual donations to fund scholarships, grants, and alumni communications and hope that you will consider making a 
contribution to the Foundation. You can also make a one-time donation by cheque using the form below, or on our page at 
www.canadahelps.org.

Do you have a story to tell?
We want to hear from you. Are you an entrepreneur, launching an art show, publishing a book, receiving an award, or 
celebrating a milestone? Perhaps you’d like to contribute to Foundation News? We want to know. Tell us your stories, your 
successes, and your latest news. Email abrissenden72@gmail.com, and put for the newsletter in the subject line.

Yours sincerely, 
Ron Wakelin (’64)
Chair, NTCI Foundation 

✂- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

I would like to support the North Toronto Foundation by donating  ______$50 ______$100 ______$200 or $__________. 
A cheque payable to the NTCI Foundation is enclosed ______.

Tax receipts will be mailed to donors at the end of the calendar year. If you would prefer to receive a tax receipt sooner please 
donate via Canada Helps at: https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/north-toronto-collegiate-institute-foundation/

Name ________________________________________________________________________________________

Email ________________________________________________________________________________________

Address_______________________________________________________________________________________

City/Town_____________________________________________________________________________________

Province ______________________________________________________________________________________

Postal Code____________________________________________________________________________________


